VOTE WILLIE ADAMO FOR REEVE

It is about 8 years since I was Councillor and Reeve of Terrace Bay. I do not think there is anyone who will question the fact that while I was Reeve I conducted the affairs of this town in a manner that was unbiased, fair and honest.

It is everyones right to vote and campaign if they wish. But I do not think any decent person should spread malicious lies and insinuations against me. To the new residents of Terrace Bay who do not know me, ask any honest, sincere person in town about me, and I am sure they will find out what my principles and ideas are for the betterment of this town.

Why am I running for Reeve? Due to the increase of our Taxes for which they put the blame on education costs, however, I know otherwise.

Anyone wanting to question or ask about my platform, Town night is on Thursday at 8 p.m. Regardless of who you vote for - just be sure to get out and vote - Monday, December 4th.

Willie Adamo

C.W.L. Meeting - cont'd from page 1

Mrs. Ramsey thanked the ladies who attended the Regional Meeting in Schreiber and asked Father A. Greengrass, Spiritual Director to say a few words. Father Greengrass gave an enlightened talk on the values of the Catholic Women's League and wished everyone a Merry Christmas. Mrs. Ed. Cavanaugh, the first president of the Leauge read an Emotional, Spiritual poem entitled "The Gift of God". Mrs. G. Dashkewytch adjourned the meeting after which Holy God We Praise Thy Name and O Canada were sung.

Mrs. Ramsey then turned the meeting over to Mrs. J. Falzetta who along with Mesdames Mitchell, Angus and Thompson organized some games of Word Scramble and poem writing. Mrs. L. McBride read a poem she composed called "20 years of the C.W.L" which was very amusing and brought back fond memories of

SEPARATE SCHOOL SUPPORTERS

RE-ELECT

MEL NIGOL

TRUSTEE

SCHREIBER-TERRACE BAY DISTRICT

ROMAN CATHOLIC SEPARATE SCHOOL BOARD

humorous incidents. Mrs. Angus read some of the "poems" written and prizes were selected from under the miniature Christmas Tree. There were five presidents at the party and Mrs. Ed. Cavanaugh having been the first president had the honour of cutting the rose decorated "Anniversary Cake" which was made by Mrs. Stella Gusul and set on a table decorated in the Christmas theme.

A lovely lunch of fancy sandwiches and little cakes ended an enjoyable and memorable evening.

Bouchie - Denis and Mary Ellen (Nee Gerow) are happy to announce the birth of their daughter - Jennifer Corine at Royal Inland Hospital - November 17 - Kamloops British Columbia. Weight 6 lbs. 2 ozs. Grandparents Mr. and Mrs. Nap Bouchie, Terrace Bay and Mr. and Mrs. W. Gerow, Schreiber.

Notice of Meeting

A MEETING OF THE TERRACE BAY WINTER CARNIVAL COMMITTEE WILL BE HELD TUESDAY, DECEMBER 5th AT 7 p.m. IN THE LARGE MEETING ROOM OF THE RECREATION CENTRE